
Travis County Commissioners Court Agenda Request 

Meeting Date: December 27, 2011 
Prepared By: Linda Laack Phone #: 219-6190 
Division Director/M~t: j.~~" Wfite 

Department Head: ~~, P.E., County Executive-TNR 
Sponsoring Court Member: Commissioner Huber, Precinct Three 

AGENDA LANGUAGE: Consider and take appropriate action regarding two 
separate License Agreements to assist Travis County staff with trapping and 
controlling the feral hog population on Travis County's Parks and the Balcones 
Canyonlands Preserve (BCP). The LicenseAgreements are with the following 
individuals: Matt Lucas and Bobby Jay Williamson. 

BACKGROUND/SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
The goal of this request is to control the serious feral hog damage on Travis County 
Parks and the BCP. Feral hogs are members of the same family as domestic hogs, 
and include European wild hogs, feral domestic hogs, and hybrids. Feral hogs are 
omnivorores. They destroy large areas of native vegetation as they search for roots 
and invertebrates in the soil. They also prey on young native animals. Adjacent to 
Parks and the BCP, feral hogs destroy landscaping in subdivisions, damage 
cropland, and kill young livestock. The feral hogs in Travis County either escaped 
captivity or were introduced to undeveloped areas of the County primarily for hunting 
purposes. Since most fences do not restrict their movements, the feral hog 
population has been spreading out and expanding its range within the County. 
Currently, the largest numbers of feral hogs appear to be located in the 
northwestern, far eastern and western parts of the County. 

The feral hog is an unprotected, non-game animal under Texas Parks and Wildlife 
Department regulations and therefore may be taken at any time of the year. This 
plan to remove feral hogs from Travis County BCP lands is in accordance with our 
BCP Land Management Plan that was approved by the BCCP Coordinating 
Committee and the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service. Use of License Agreements with 
volunteer hog trappers is an approved practice in the Wildlife Management Permit 
for Travis County Managed Parks and Preserves. 

Travis County is currently managing over 7,500 acres of land as part of the BCP. 
Much of the BCP is currently populated by feral hogs. Additionally, Travis County 
manages several Parks that are frequented by feral hogs. In previous years, Travis 
County entered into one year License Agreements with various hog trappers to 
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